
 

PCH Welcomes General Surgeon, Aaron Brewer, MD 

Pana Community Hospital is pleased to welcome General Surgeon, Dr. Aaron Brewer of Springfield Clinic to 

our selection of Specialty Clinic Providers.  Dr. Brewer began seeing patients on Tuesday, April 25.  His office 

hours in Pana will be the second and fourth Tuesday of the month.   

Dr. Brewer brings 14 years of experience caring for general surgery patients.  He completed his medical school 

education at SIU School of Medicine in Springfield and completed a general surgery residency there as well.    

“Dr. Brewer is an excellent addition to our surgical and specialty clinic physician staff, and we look forward to 

him joining our team of specialists,” stated President and CEO, Trina Casner. 

Dr. Brewer’s areas of specialty include advanced laparoscopic, gall bladder, gastric, GI, hernia, and small bowel 

surgery as well as port-a-cath.  He is board certified in surgery and ranks in the top 10% nationally in patient 

experience based on scores from the “Care Provider Overall” question on surveys completed with Press 

Ganey.   

 

  

        

         


